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From: Luciano Furfaro  
Date: 5 December 2017 at 10:21:36 pm AEDT 
To: Matthew Newington  
Subject: Re: Public hearing confirmation — Inquiry into the Public Housing Renewal Program 

Dear Matthew, 
 
It was nice meeting you and Patrick today, thanks for your help. 
 
I was asked by one of the panellist today, if I could confirm, with reference to page 8 of my 
submission, Change in social housing stock numbers, Melbourne 2001-2011, which suburbs 
were the ones experiencing a gain over 20 dwellings. 
that map had in fact 4 areas shaded grey. If I am correct in identifying the zones, I believe 
they are, starting from the bottom right (and bigger patch) Dandenong South, Riversdale, 
Moreland South and Yarraville. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Salvatore furfaro  
 
 
Luciano 

 
 

 

 




